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PERMISSION FORM – THE LINDEN SCHOOL

Permission for:  Ontario University Fair
Dear Families:

As part of the grade 11 and 12 program, students will be attending the Ontario University Fair at Metro Toronto Convention Centre on Friday, September 22nd, 2017. The purpose of this trip is to give students a chance to begin thinking about the various university options offered in Ontario. Students will attend individual information sessions of their choice during this outing. They will also be able to collect information from a variety of universities whose presentations they cannot attend.  
Please note that this event is attended by hundreds of students from around the province. It is difficult for Linden students to remain together while attending specific information sessions. In addition, the Metro Toronto Convention Centre reserves the right to inspect any bags or purses brought into the fair and therefore recommends that students come without bags if at all possible. Students are advised to remain in contact by cell phone with Ruthie Cowper Szamosi while at the fair.  In addition, students must have permission to travel home directly from the fair or they will be required to return to Linden with Ruthie and direct themselves home from there.
	Where:

	Metro Toronto Convention Centre

	When:
	Friday, September 22nd, 2017, 12:00 to 3:00 pm

	How:
	We will travel by TTC

	Departure Time:
	12:00 pm

	Return Time:
	Students returning to the school with Ruthie will be back at school by 3:40 pm at the latest. Students with parental permission to leave from the venue may do so at 3:00 pm. Please indicate this on the permission form below.

	Dress/Equipment:
	Appropriate dress for the weather and any Linden outing

	Cost:
	TTC tickets or tokens as required.  The event itself is free.

	Supervisors:
	Ruthie Cowper Szamosi, contact # (416) 966-4406  or mobile 416-735-7924


Signature of principal: ________________________________________________________________
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I, _________________________, give permission for _____________________ to participate in the 
   (Print Parent/Guardian Name) 


   (Print Student’s Name)

field trip to the Ontario University Fair on Friday, September 22th, 2017.
(   Yes, I permit my child to be dismissed from the Metro Toronto Convention Centre.  

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________ Date: ___________________________
A condition for participation in a trip sponsored by The Linden School is that the student agrees to act as a responsible representative of the school at all times. Students are expected to work and behave cooperatively.   By signing below, you agree to the following: 
· I have read the expectations for students for participation in field trips.  

· In the spirit of The Linden School mission, I agree to work cooperatively during the field trip.

Student Signature: _________________________________ Date: ____________________________
Please complete and return to Ruthie by Monday, September 18th, 2017
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